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Salford’s SEND 

Survey—update 

We just wanted to say a 

huge ‘THANK YOU’ to 

everyone who completed 

the 2022 SEND survey. Your 

responses are vital to our on 

going work with agencies to 

ensure services are fit for 

purpose and meet the needs 

of Salford SEND children 

and their families. 

We are in the process of 

collating the data and will 

happily share this in the 

coming weeks. 

     Salford Parent Carer Forum 

Quarterly Newsletter   
 Welcome back to your Parent Carer Forum 

As 2022 comes to a close, we have been looking back at how much work we 

have done this year. We have been involved in lots of work with Salford Council 

to improve access to services and ensure they are fit for purpose. 

The forum now has over 500 members on their private Facebook group, we 

continue to support parent carers and their families with our regular drop-ins, 

support groups and walk and talks. We regularly ask for your thoughts and 

feedback so we can share this back with the Local Authority and Health         

Services. We look forward to 2023 and continuing to make a difference to the 

SEND children and young people of Salford. 

Become a member. 
The forum regularly posts information and updates on  

Facebook, Twitter and Instagram.                                             

You can still access support and information if you aren't 

on social media.  Scan the QR code and register your       

details and we will send monthly updates including       

newsletters, feedback requests, information and support. 

Volunteers Needed  

Do you want to get involved with the Forum? Could you support other parents in 

similar situations? Do you have a couple of hours spare and are interested in   

volunteering? Do you want to know more about becoming a Parent Rep? 

If the answer to any of the questions is yes, or you would like to know more, we 

are running a session on 19th January 2023, 6pm at Eccles Gateway. 

Come and hear about the fantastic work we do and how you can get involved. 

Places are limited: Register your interest on info@salfordpcf.com 

PARENT SEND 

WEBINARS 

Do you want to know 

more about SEND law 

and EHCPs? 

The Forum will be 

organising  a SEND law 

webinar which will be 

delivered by IPSEA. 

There are limited places 

available so please drop us a 

message to register your 

interest  

*NEW* - SEND support group 
Huge well done to one of our lovely parent rep Emma who has successfully 

started one of our SEND support groups. This group runs fortnightly from 

Emanuel Church on Langworthy Road and is open to any parent carer in          

Salford. Come along, meet Emma and have a catch up with other parents. The 

next groups are on the 5th and 19th December, 1-2:30 


